1207 Cambridge Rd. * Coshocton OH 43812 PH: (740) 622-1901 * FX: (740) 623-5803 * <u>www.coshoctoncityschools.com</u> Mark Kowalski Superintendent

August 22, 2023

Dear Parent or Guardian,

Coshocton City Schools will open its doors for the start of a promising 2023-2024 school year on Wednesday, August 23, 2023. The beginning of school always brings with it a variety of emotions such as anticipation, excitement, and nervousness for students, parents, staff, and administrators alike. As I start my first year as your superintendent, I share many of the same emotions while looking forward to a rewarding year together.

This year, unlike any other, will bring new challenges, lofty expectations, and unexpected obstacles. At the same time, it certainly will produce greater accomplishments, increased success, and memorable experiences for our over 1,500 students. I can assure you that Coshocton City Schools will roll up our sleeves and work to provide the best educational programs, greatest extra-curricular opportunities, and the most fulfilling school experiences as possible.

Mark Kowalski Superintendent Coshocton City Schools mark.kowalski@coshoctoncityschools.com

